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Watton, 

Norfolk, 
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4th May 2023 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

On behalf of Watton Carnival Committee we would like to thank Watton Town Council for the grant 

of £500 received on the 1st of August 2022. These monies were used by the Watton Carnival 

Committee to secure an attraction for the children. The monies were actually used towards the cost of 

2 free attractions the Music Bus which the children loved playing the musical instruments with 

teachers on hand to guide them; and the Petting Animals which again was very popular with the 

children and they loved handling and feeding the animals. Both attractions were fully funded by the 

Carnival and were free for the children/young people. 

 

We do hope that the Watton Town Council will support us again this year. The Watton Carnival will 

take place on Sunday 17th September 2023 at the Watton Sports Centre. We are hoping that the change 

of venue will allow us to grow the Carnival. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Jayne Eastwood 

 

Watton Carnival Committee 

51 Vicarage Walk, 

Watton, 

Norfolk. 

IP25 6PH. 


